THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • November 8, 2013

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR NOVEMBER, MOTIVATED

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "The willingness of America's veterans to sacrifice for our country has earned them our lasting gratitude." By Jeff Miller

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTER\$: Ryan Ganz and Catherine Romanoff from 5W

LHTV MUSICIAN: Ethan Burdo, Andrew DeGennaro and Ross Greenberg from 60

Thank you to Kelly O'Rourke for singing our National Anthem dedicated to our war veterans.

Monday 11/11	School Closed – Veteran's Day Observed
Tuesday 11/12	Grade 6 Parent/Teacher Conferences Board of Education Meeting 8pm
Wednesday 11/13	Photo-Retake Day Grade 6 Picture & Group Pictures
Thursday 11/14	LHS/PTG Meeting 9:15am Grade 5 DNA in School Bus Assistant Meeting — 12 Noon
Friday 11/15	Grade 6 "Class Dismissed: The Bullying Project"

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

C\$H Library Program;P3

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 12th at 8pm at the DO.

COAT DRIVE

Once again the Student Council will be coordinating a coat drive through the Family Service League to benefit families in the Huntington area. We are collecting used coats and rain gear as well as new hats, mittens, and gloves from now until December 4th. All used garments need to be cleaned before being brought to school. Please place all your donations in the box outside the Literacy Center, Room 107. Thank you.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH\$/PTG

Photo Day Retakes

Wednesday November 13th - The 6th Grade group will be taken first thing in the morning so don't be late! All group and club photos for the yearbook will also be taken at this time. Pictures will be coming home soon!

6th Grade Yearbook

Attention 6th Grade Parents: Get your pictures in the yearbook! The Yearbook Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the yearbook. If you've got great photos of school events please get them in early. We need; baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 2nd to 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips, symbols of america, colonial day, Philadelphia trip, immigration day, classroom events, little apple fun run, science fair, winter and spring concerts, etc. All Lloyd Harbor School events. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have.

6th Grade Bake Sale

We would like to thank everyone who baked, bought, sold and supported the 6th grade bake sale. It was a tremendous success and the children will be able to enjoy some very special events thanks to your support and efforts. Ginette Reynolds and Kelly DeGennaro.

6th Grade Halloween Dance

A huge thank you to all parents who chaperoned this event and dressed up. You guys looked awesome!

Fun Run

Thank you to Terri Coyle, Sarah Rogers, and Wendi DeSchutter along with all the volunteers for their fantastic job organizing the 20th Annual Little Apple Fun Run. We had 369 runners and tremendous community donations which enabled us to raise funds in support of our school. Results from the race can be found on this website; pigmantri.com.

Fall Festival

Thank you to all the volunteers who came out to help with the Fall Festival. Our kids had a fantastic day because of the time and effort everyone contributed.

Lost & Found

Clothing and items that have not been claimed by parents or children will be donated next week. Please remember to label clothing and lunch boxes your children bring to school! Anything found with a name on it will be delivered to your child.

LH\$*PTG Meeting

Save the Date for the next meeting on Thursday November 14th at 9.15am in the Little Theater. Agenda items: CSH Library, budget discussion and upcoming events.

Food Pantry

Many thanks to the Packert Family for delivering the tremendous number of bags of food that were donated at the Fall Festival. Over 40 bags were delivered!! Thank you for your generosity and continued support. We are still collecting the items listed below for the month of November. All donations can be brought to our bins located outside the cafeteria. Second Grade: pasta, Third Grade: snack foods, Fourth Grade: canned soups, Fifth Grade: peanut butter and jelly, Sixth Grade: canned vegetables.

Photo: Online

Here is how you can submit: Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 400263980 and password: Lloyd Harbor.

For Kids! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Children's Department. Registration Required!

LEAF LANTERNS!

Monday, November 11 (no School!) 2:00-4:00 pm for children in grades K-6

Come in anytime between the hours of 2:00-4:00 to make a leaf lantern to light

STUFF A TURKEY

Thursday, November 14 @ 4:30 Tuesday, November 19 @ 4:30 For children in grades K-6

Come in to make a cute stuffed animal

<u>New Addition to our Parent Collection</u>

The Big Disconnect: Protecting Childhood and Family Relationships in the Digital Age by Catherine Steiner-Adair, EdD, and Teresa H. Barker (Aug 13, 2013) Steiner-Adair offers insight and advice that can help parents achieve greater understanding,

For more information about any Kids Programs, contact the Youth Services Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Information Services Department

RAVIOLI MAKING

Wednesday, November 13 @ 1:00 pm

Chef Lisa is back by popular demand! Learn step by step how to make fresh ravioli. Please bring in your own rolling pin. In-person registration must be accompanies by a check for \$5.00 payable to the Cold Spring Harbor Library.

Book Discussion: Needles & Novels

Tuesday, November 19 @ 7:00-8:30 pm *The Ruins of Lace* by Iris Anthony

Bring Your knitting, crocheting, or other needlework to our new monthly book

For more information about any Adult Programs, contact the Information Services Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820